Montana State Library

Memo

To: Commission Members

From: Darlene Staffeldt, State Librarian

Date: April 3, 2006

Re: Strategic plan 06-11

Please find attached another slightly revised draft of the long range strategic plan for the State Library for 2006 to 2011. We have incorporated some of the comments from the library community over the past two months. Some additional comments and suggestions from the library community are noted in *italic* for further consideration. We hope to get more thoughts and comments thought the month of May and then present a working final to you in June. Please let me know if you have any questions or have comments/changes you would like to suggest for the plan. Thank you for your review and consideration.